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The Memorandum of Understanding for the year 2017-18 was signed between 
Housing and Urban Development Corporation Limited (HUDCO) and Ministry of 
Housing & Urban Affairs  (MoHUA) with Shri Durga Shankar Mishra, Secretary 
(MoHUA) and Dr. M. Ravi Kanth, Chairman and Managing Director (HUDCO) 
on 10thJuly, 2017 in the presence of senior officials of MoHUA and HUDCO. 

For the year 2016-17 HUDCO registered ‘Excellent’ level of performance in all 
MoU parameters.   


